
From: Dowdell, Jennifer
Sent: 8/25/2011 3:01:22 PM
To: 'mlc@cpuc.ca.gov' (mlc@cpuc.ca.gov); 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7);

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); 
'Shori, Sunil' (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov); 'jmh@cpuc.ca.gov' (jmh@cpuc.ca.gov); 
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)

Bcc:
Subject: RE: PG&E's Post-San Bruno Safety Actions 

Paul and Michelle,

To follow up on a conversation Michelle and I had a little while ago, the attached document 
gives an update on PG&E's planned and completed safety enhancement actions since the San 
Bruno accident.

In addition to the CPUC, we will be sharing this document with the NTSB today and other 
stakeholders as we go forward. You may get inquires, so we wanted to make sure you got this 
as soon as it was available.

Please give me a call if you have questions.

Jennifer

415-973-2904

SB GT&S 0001546
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